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NOTICE TO CURB ILLEGAL GRANTING OF AUTHORISATION TO 

USE UNIVERSITY SPACE 

 

It has come to the attention of the Management that the practice by which 

authorization to access the University space for all manners of purposes (particularly 

for social and quasi-social events) is being flagrantly granted, and by unauthorized 

persons, has become worrisome and needed to be curbed. 

 

Members of the community should please note that no one, or office other than that 

of the Registrar, is authorized to let or grant authorization and access into the 

University public space, either to staff, students or members of the outside public. 

 

Aside from activities in the Faculties and the Halls of residence for which clearance 

can be sought through the Faculty offices and Hall Managements, all other places in 

the University space can only be approved for use temporarily by the Registrar on 

behalf of Management. 

 

The University public should please note this for strict adherence. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

G.O. Saliu, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA 

Registrar and Secretary to Council 

 


